
 
 

PSBA/Notice-068             June 14, 2022 

 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 

 

LAUNCH OF CENTRALIZED GATEWAY PORTAL 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Pakistan Stock Brokers Association (PSBA) has joined hands with Central Depository Company 

(CDC) on a number of fruitful projects including Roshan Digital Account (RDA), Shared KYC 

(SKYC), Professional Clearing Member (PCM), etc. that have had wide-ranging beneficial effects for 

our members as well as investor engagement in the Stock Market.  

 

CDC in collaboration with PSBA is once again gearing up to launch another mega project for the 

betterment of the Capital Market namely the Centralized Gateway Portal for simplified and 

universal onboarding, covering all asset classes under the Securities and Exchange Commission of 

Pakistan (SECPs’) umbrella. This project will not only eliminate the need for repetitive KYC 

procedures but will also extend value-added features such as a Single Wallet for all asset classes and 

consolidated portfolio tracking.  

 

In this regard, the presentation of the said project along with a Master Circular to be issued by SECP 

has been made available on PSBA’s Website at the Members’ Login Portal, in order to obtain 

valuable feedback, review, and comments from our members so that a consolidated document of 

suggestions is submitted to CDC by PSBA.   

 

The members are kindly requested to go through the same and submit their response latest by 

Friday, June 17, 2022, in writing or through email at psamail024@gmail.com, enabling PSBA to 

discuss to make it in line with the suggestions of our members.  

 

Please feel free to reach out in case of further clarification/discussion. 

 

Regards, 

 

__________sd___________ 

BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 

Secretary General 

 

Copy to: 

1. PSBA Website 

mailto:psamail024@gmail.com

